
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know that the breakfast club that is currently ran by Mrs. 
Armstrong in school will no longer be available following her retirement at half term. 
Instead, breakfast club provision will be offered through Messyhands Nursery, the 
nursery attached to school. 
 
Breakfast club at Messyhands will be available from 8:00 am until 8:45 am at a 
charge of £6.50. If food is required, an additional £1 per week charge is required.  
 
Arrangements for bookings will need to be made through Collette on 07783924187, 
not the school hub app. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we make this transition. 
 
School will continue to provide afterschool clubs on a Tuesday (3:30-4:30), 
Wednesday (3:30-5:00) and Thursday (3:30-5:00). If childcare is required beyond 
these times, Messyhands offer this until 6 pm every school day. Again, please book 
through Collette. The charge for Messyhands afterschool care is £6.50 per hour with 
an additional £1 per week if food is required. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

M Walker 
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Headteacher 
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